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Contact: Lyon County Household Hazardous Waste Facility    
504 Fairgrounds Road, Marshall, MN 56258     phone: 507-532-8210  

Open Monday–Friday: 8 a.m.–4:30 p.m.   2nd Saturday of each month 9 a.m.–2 p.m.

Automotive (Tires, Fluids, Batteries)

Vehicle maintenance for “Do-it-Yourselfers” saves money – 
just remember it’s important to properly recycle. Automotive 
wastes should NEVER be put in curbside or community recycling 
containers. Many services stations will take items for recycling 
that SHOULD NOT go in the garbage.

Other than contacting a local 
service station, the following 
options are available:

Tires 
Take to the Lyon County 
Regional Landfill.

Motor Oils/Fluids
(small amounts)
Take to the Lyon County 
Household Hazardous Waste 
(HHW) facility. If you have 
containers with good product 
still inside those can also be 
taken to the HHW facility for 
possible reuse by others with a 
need.

Oil Filters
The Lyon County Regional 
Landfill can collect oil filters.

Batteries
Take vehicle batteries (from all 
vehicles) to the HHW facility. 
You might also want to check 
with a local metal recycler.

Small Effort: Recycle your automotive wastes correctly. 
Check with your service station.

1.	 Save money. Do-it-
yourself auto repairs and 
maintenance can save 
you money.

2.	 Protect the 
environment. Taking 
responsibility for your 
fluids, filters, tires, and 
batteries protects 
the environment, 
and keeps hazardous 
and potentially toxic 
materials out of the 
landfill.

3.	 Convenience. Many 
service stations charge 
a small fee for recycling, 
because there is a cost to 
them for disposal. Using 
their recycling service is 
very convenient.

BIG IMPACT


